THE UNIVERSITY STUDENTS ' GOVERNMENT OF THE UP IS ALSO HELPING THE UKRAINIAN REFUGEES
10 MARCH 2022.
The University Students' Government of the UP is also helping refugees from Ukraine. The student union has set up donation collection points in all the faculties of the university, where you can drop off durable food, blankets, and hygiene products. In addition, in cooperation with the Hungarian Red Cross, volunteers are needed in the Ukrainian-Hungarian border areas.
Every help counts!
For more information: https://pte.hu/hu/segitseg-ukrajnanak/hirek

